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Resolutions of the Special Future Melbourne Committee meeting held on Tuesday 5 MAR 2024
Agenda item 3.1

Response to Peoples Panel Recommendations on Affordable Housing Outcomes
Resolved:

1. That The Future Melbourne Committee: 
1.1. Thanks participants for being part of the People’s Panel on Affordable Housing (People’s Panel) and for their work on developing the recommendations (the Recommendations).
1.2. Supports the intent of the Recommendations, as outlined in Attachment 4.
1.3. Requests management commence three key outputs:

1.3.1. A new Advocacy Plan focussing on the Recommendations that cannot be implemented by CoM, such as changes to state and federal funding models, and amended regulations.

1.3.2. A Community Education Plan to inform and engage the community on the issues and solutions including alignment with the Advocacy Plan, and may include a call-to-action.
1.3.3. A CoM wide Process and Policy Development Plan to focus on 7internal changes such as planning processes and data analysis.
1.4. Requests management include a preface in each plan that recognises and acknowledges the Peoples Panel and its work and insights through the process.

1.5. Requests the Lord Mayor write to relevant Ministers and Members of Parliament to present the Recommendations of the People’s Panel.

1.6. Requests management provide an update to Committee on progress in July 2024. 
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